
   

   Page 1 of 1 
   

 

 

Weekly News – Friday 15th November  
 

Year Two 
Dear Parents and Carers 

Thank you very much to all the parents that joined us for the maths 
sessions. We hope you found it informative and enjoyed the 
experience. 

  

English 

We have been exploring the story of Lost and Found even further this 
week by creating some of own ideas based on this book. We have 
created our own Arctic or storm scene and we have looked closely at 
the settings we will find in our stories. We finished the week by looking 
at model texts and drawing our own story plans.  Next week we will 
start bringing our ideas together in a written story.  

Maths 

In Maths this week we have been continued to look at money. We have 
been practicing using larger coins and notes. We have been making 
different amounts and used a shop to help our understanding. Next 
week we will concentrate on finding change and solving simple word 
problems involving money. 

  

Topic 

In our votes for schools this week we discussed whether we would 
like to be a politician. We talked about the role of being Prime 
Minister.  The majority of the children said ‘no’! 

 

 

Deputy Head 
Teacher’s Award 

Bracken 
Luca 
Yusuf 

 
Clover 
Vlad 
Molly 

 
Heather 
Rovinka 
Yilmaz 

 
  

Notices 
We are very pleased with the response to the spelling journals and have enjoyed looking at all the hard 
work your child has completed. Please ensure the journals are in your child’s book bag every Thursday. 

Thank you to all the donations towards Children in Need. 

To all Clover Class parents a reminder of our class assembly on Thursday 21st November at 9.00 am. We 
look forward to seeing you. 


	Deputy Head Teacher’s Award
	English
	Maths
	Topic

